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COMMUNITY MEETING 
 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department has scheduled a community meeting to 
discuss the officer-involved shooting, which occurred on December 22, 2008.  
The community meeting, which is open to the public, is scheduled for Tuesday, 
December 23, 2008.  It will be conducted inside of the commission chambers at 
Fort Lauderdale City Hall located at 100 North Andrews Avenue.  The meeting 
has been scheduled for 6:30 P.M. 
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